[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 26 January 2019 11:54
To: Matthew Chadwick; DC Support
Subject: Planning application reference 18/02246/R56

Dear Matthew,

Wendlebury Parish Council met on Thursday 24 January and considered Planning Application reference 18/02246/R56	for Mr and Mrs Tim Howard at the Farrowing House Barn College Farm Main Street Wendlebury OX25 2PR with the proposal 'Change of use as an agricultural building (known as The Farrowing House) to a flexible use falling within Class C1. The nature of the C1 use proposed is to form 2 no. Bed and Breakfast units, one 2 bed unit and one 1 bed unit, totalling 191sqm.' and had no comments or objections to the proposal.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171

www.wendleburypc.org.uk
clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk

Visit and 'like' Wendelbury Parish Council's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/WendleburyParishCouncil/


